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Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 

  
 

   Re: Case 16-E-0616 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation  
LED Street Lighting 

 
          
                          

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
  

 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the 
following proposed tariff amendments on January 24, 2017 to become effective April 1, 2017. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
 

18th Revised Leaf No. 217 
17th Revised Leaf No. 205 

 
 The purpose of this filing is to include additional fixtures, with various wattage,  to allow for wattage and 

LED efficiencies for LED Rate A (Company owned and maintained) of Service Classification No. 8 – Public Street 
and Highway Lighting and Service Classification No. 5- Area Lighting Service.  These leaves will supersede the 
revisions that were originally filed on October 27, 2016. 

 
 On December 13, 2016, a postponement was filed in response to Staff’s request for additional time to 

complete their analysis.  With this postponement the company is arranging to comply with the requirements of 
§66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law for the above SC. No. 5 tariff changes, by publishing notice of change herein 
in the February 1, 8, 15, 22nd  issues of the Catskill Daily Mail, the Kingston Freeman, the Times Herald Record and 
the Poughkeepsie Journal and in the February 2, 9, 16, and 23rd  issues of the Putnam County Courier. 

 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 
dclay@cenhud.com.                                                                 

            Very truly yours, 

 

        Anthony S. Campagiorni   
                                Vice President of Regulatory and Governmental Affairs 
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